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Manahawkin, NJ-  The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey will hold a Transfer Admissions 
Day on Wednesday, November 14, 2012, from 9:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. at the Manahawkin 
Instructional Site here.  

Admissions representatives will be on site to help transfer students, parents and other 
interested parties to navigate their way through a seamless transfer process into Stockton.  

“Ocean County has long been one of our very strongest areas in terms of regular and transfer 
admissions,” Stockton President Herman J. Saatkamp said. “We are very pleased to have a site 
in Ocean County to better serve our community here and to facilitate the transfer process.”  

The Manahawkin Instructional Site is conveniently located at 712 East Bay Avenue in 
Manahawkin. 

To sign up for transfer advising at this event, please call the Office of Admissions at 609-652-
4261. 
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